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FLORIDA POWER 1 LIGHT COMP4NY

July 26, 1979
L-79-200

Mr. R. C. Lewis, Acting Chief
Reactor Operations and

Nuclear Support Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Geog gia 30303

Dear Mr. Lewis:

Re: RII:RVL
50-250/79-19
50-251/79-19

As discussed with Mr. R. J. Vogt-Lowell of your office, we will be

unable to respond to the subject inspection report by July 31, 1979
as directed by your letter of July 5, 1979. We will respond to the
subject report by August 10, 1979. We understand that this exten-
sion of ten days is acceptable to Mr. Vogt-Lowell. Please feel free
to contact me if you should have any question in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems 8 Technology
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cc: Robert Lowenstein, Esquire
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